
The Department of Geospatial and Space Technology held a joint meeting between  the staff and 

students. 

The theme of the meeting was to sensitize students on the impacts of the geospatial profession / 

industry on the engineering  sector especially, taking cognizance of a developing nation such as 

our country, Kenya, as it goes through effecting the devolved units of governments in the 

counties, and the arising development  issues therein. 

 


